TO THE GLORY OF GOD AND IN MEMORY OF

RUBY SAUTER

ENGLISH LUTHERAN CHURCH Tuttle, North Dakota

Thursday, December 5, 1991

11:00 A.M.

++++++

INVOCATION

Page 206

PROCESSION

SOLO

"Children Of The Heavenly Father"

PRAYER

Page 207

SCRIPTURE READINGS

1st Lesson 2nd Lesson

Psalm 84:1-4 Romans 8:35,37-39

GOSPEL

John 11:25-26

FUNERAL ADDRESS

ORGAN INTERLUDE

APOSTLE'S CREED

THE PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE

LORD'S PRAYER

SOLO

"Softly and Tenderly"

COMMENDATION

DISMISSAL

+++++

MINISTERS

ORGANIST SOLOIST Rev. Lisa Ahlness Rev. Marvin Kormann Judy Landenberger Clark Wold Ruby Sauter, 69, 215 West Turnpike Avenue, Bismarck, North Dakota, died Monday, December 2, 1991, at her home after a six month illness.

She was born July 13, 1922, at Arena, North Dakota, to Eberhardt and Mathilda (Freeh) Sauter. She grew up in Tuttle and graduated from Tuttle High School.

Ruby worked at the Riskedahl's Store in Tuttle for many years, retiring in 1974. Later she was the first manager of the Tuttle Senior Citizen Retirement Project before moving to Bismarck in 1986.

She was a member of Good Shepherd Lutheran Church, and a former member of the English Lutheran Church at Tuttle where she taught Sunday School and belonged to Martha Circle. Ruby enjoyed gardening, solving puzzles and following the fortunes of the Minnesota Twins. She loved her home, her family (including her 19 nieces and nephews and her 29 great-nieces and nephews). and the many friends who supported her so faithfully during her battle with cancer.

Survivors include four sisters and two brothers-in-law, Erna Riskedahl, Viola Bailey, and Mae and M.D. "Pat" McFerran, all of Bismarck, and Lynora and Art Scherbenske, Tuttle; one brother and sister-in-law, Edwin and Ella Sauter of Bismarck; and a special friend, Ruth Stark, Tuttle. Preceding her in death were her parents, two sisters, and two brothers.

INTERMENT

Tuttle Cemetery, Tuttle, North Dakota

CASKETBEARERS

Duane Sauter, Burt Riskedahl, Alan Scherbenske, Mike Glanville and John Sauter

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Following the Funeral Service, the procession will continue to the cemetery for graveside services. Turn on your car's headlights and flashers, use extreme caution and follow as close as safely possible to identify you as part of the funeral procession.

Immediately following graveside services, friends are invited to meet with the family for fellowship and lunch in the fellowship hall of the church. Please follow all rules of the road as you leave the cemetery.